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JUNE 2024 NEWSLETTER 

 

 

June 6, 2024 
EARLY DISMISSAL 

LAST DAY OF CLASSES FOR STUDENTS 

PLAY CENTERS, INC.  

WILL BE OPEN! 

 

 

 

Questions about your account? Please  

contact our AR Coordinator, at  

410.296.4880, ext. 110. 

 

Questions about Subsidy?  Please contact  

our Subsidy Specialist, at 410.296.4880, ext. 111.   

FROM THE PLAY CENTERS, INC. AR DEPARTMENT: 

 

 

• FUN IN THE SUN  

• SCHOOL’S OUT 

MONTHLY CURRICULUM THEMES 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Play Centers, Inc would like to wish a 

very happy birthday to everyone 

who is celebrating in June!  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 If you haven't done so already,  
please visit our webpage at  

www.playcenters.org  
to register for both email and text alerts.  

IMPORTANT REMINDER!  

FROM THE  
DIRECTOR 

Happy June!  

As the school year comes 

to a close, we would like to 

take this opportunity to 

wish you and your family, 

all of the very best for the 

summer.  

 May it be a safe, healthy 

and happy one and    

whatever your summer 

break plans are, may they 

be most enjoyable!  

 

Play Centers at Jemicy Lower & Middle School 
        11 Celadon Rd | Owings Mills, Maryland | 410.296-4880 | www.playcenters.org 

Hours of Operation: Monday - Thursday 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. & Friday 3:30 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

http://www.playcenters.org

